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We are an aspiraƟonal place where learners grow. 
Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 

our community and our world. 
Our children become responsible, determined and independent ciƟzens. 

  
Good Evening, 
Another exciƟng week in school with a big focus on all things reading related... 
 
Author Visit 
On Tuesday we welcomed Elizabeth Green who came to talk to the children about  
being an author and shared her book ‘The Adventures of DetecƟve Dopeyworth’. All 
the children had the opportunity to meet her, chat with her and ask quesƟons about 
her journey to becoming an author. 
 
World Book Day 
What a fantasƟc turn out we had for World Book Day! It was such a fun and exciƟng atmosphere 
across school, with lots of acƟviƟes taking place that all centered around reading and storytelling. 
We even had a visit from the RecepƟon children from SuƩon CE School, who came to read with our 
RecepƟon Class. Thank you to all the adults who made these amazing memories happen for our 
children, especially the creaƟve costume makers and face 

painters!! 
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In the NEWS! 

Airedale Chemicals have provided school with our new 
sports tops for all our sporƟng events. The full arƟcle 
which appeared the Craven Herald can be found at this 
link.  
We have been lucky to have a special relaƟonship with 
this company since 2017 and regularly join forces to en-
hance our children’s enjoyment of the sciences, with the 
group hosƟng days on site, experiments in their labs, 
and donaƟng science-related books and equipment. 
 
 

School PE Uniform 
A polite reminder about PE uniform. 

Our policy on school uniform is based on the noƟon that school uniform:  
· promotes a sense of pride in the school;  
· engenders a sense of community and belonging towards the school;  
· is pracƟcal and smart;  
· idenƟfies the children with the school;  
· prevents children from coming to school in fashion clothes that could be distracƟng in class; 
· makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance;  
· is regarded as suitable wear for school and good value for money by most parents; 
· is designed with health and safety in mind. 
 
We do have a ‘New to You’ uniform opƟon in school, which we encourage you to use—please contact 
the school office. Before we finish for summer we will have a formal ‘New to You’ sale in preparaƟon 
for September. We have so much nearly new uniform it seems such a shame not to re-use and get the 
very most out it, whilst saving a few pounds. If your child has long hair, this needs tying back on PE 
days and earrings need removing or covering with tape—these are health and safety measures we 
must adhere to. Finally, leggings and/or jogging boƩoms must be kept to either black or grey to avoid 
any unnecessary distracƟons for the children. As always, we appreciate your support with this. 
 
Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 

Please see the dates for each class below: 
 
Year 2—Wednesday 29th March 3:00pm 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
RecepƟon’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this date 
will be confirmed nearer the Ɵme. 

Would you like to get involved in the  
FRIENDS of SuƩon CP PTFA 

We need your help. 
We are hoping to have our first meeƟng on 

Friday 10th March—3:00pm, 
in The HIVE,  

at school 
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Mrs BaldwinÕs SENCO page 

 
 
 

 
An exciting opportunity for parents/

carers to  join  
‘The Incredible Years Programme’ 

- a 13 week course  starting 
Wednesday 22nd February 9.30-
12.00 at Sutton in Craven C of E 

Primary School, N Yorks. 
  
Open to any parent/carer of children aged 4 – 12 
years in the Craven area. The aims are to strength-
en the parent-child bond, share and try out tech-
niques to shape positive behaviour, promote chil-
dren’s social, emotional, and language development 
and reduce challenging behaviours. 
  
Please refer all interested parents/carers asap (self-
referrals are accepted). Referral forms are attached 
and also available via your EMHP (for trailblazer 
schools) or telephone call 07525 872287 / 
email IYmhst@bdct.nhs.uk .  You can also contact 
Tracey Kayne (Senior Practitioner) on 07766 
300183, email tracey.kayne@bdct.nhs.uk to find out 
more. 

NB ‘The Incredible Years’ is an internationally     
recognized, evidence-based programme, facilitated 
by experienced practitioners from the Craven men-
tal health support team (NHS). It will start in       
September and February each school year in     
different settings across Craven area.  
Check out www.incredidbleyears.com 

 

 

 

Children - The Sleep Charity 

thesleepcharity.org.uk 

Quality sleep is essential for 
children’s growth and devel-
opment. A decent night’s 
sleep will help them to do 
better at school, allow them 
to react more quickly to situ-
ations, have a more devel-
oped memory, learn more 
effectively and solve prob-
lems, plus it will make them 
less susceptible to colds and 
other minor ailments, less 


